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Notes: 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Pastor Phone: 706-244-6552         

Pastor Email: BrensonJennings@gmail.com 

Church Phone: 706-548-4233       

Secretary Email: secretary@ccbcathens.com 

Music Minister Phone: 706-362-3188         

MM Email: CCBCmusicminister@gmail.com 

Arthur Acosta: 559-892-6156 

Arthur Email: arthuracosta24@gmail.com 

Celebrating 217 Years! 

August 23, 2020 

CHURCH CALENDAR 

SERVICE UPDATE 
Sunday School 10 am 

Sunday morning services 11 am  

Sunday evening service 6 pm  

Wednesday service 7 pm  

Sunday services are livestreamed 

• Aug 26—Master Clubs Begins 

• Aug 26—Recommendations Vote 

• Aug 30—Promotion Sunday 

• Aug 30—Special Offering 

• Aug 30—Lord’s Supper (evening service) 

• Aug 30—Parent/Teen Meeting 

• Sept 12—Honoring First Responders 

• Sept 13—Baby Shower 

NURSERY WORKERS 

Today : Joanna Jennings & Annalisa Heiss 

Next Week :  Amanda Dyar & Madison Shaw 



Currently, we are in the 

states visiting churches, 

raising support, and 

giving updates on the 

ministry in South Africa. 

Over the past month, 

meetings have picked 

back up and we are so 

grateful for all of our 

faithful supporters.  

 

*The Hall family will be with us November 8.  

KEVIN & CORLI HALL—SOUTH AFRICA 

TO CROOKED CREEK BAPTIST CHURCH  

We will be having a special offering for the Wilds 

Camp on August 30. Please pray about giving to this 

ministry. The Wilds closed the camp for the                      

remainder of the summer at great financial loss. We 

seek to be a blessing to them during this difficult 

time. 

Offering Last Week: $9,066.51 

Faith Promise Last Week: $926.00 

Caleb & Taylor Hardy are expecting a baby girl on 

August 17. There will be a baby shower for them on 

September 13 after the evening service. 

Taylor is registered at Target. Please bring 

finger food and a dessert! 

We are cleaning out our church library in anticipa-

tion of new resources. Books and resources are 

free for the taking and are currently in the hallway 

near the  kitchen. 

Our Wednesday evening children’s program           

begins this week on August 26! You can register at 

ccbcathens.com. If you have any questions, please 

see Jason & Kippi Fortunato or Daniel & Jessica 

Dzimianski. 

We have begun a new video series called “The Testing 

of Your Faith” on Wednesday nights. This series by 

Bruce Wilkinson will strengthen our faith as we walk 

through dark and confusing times. 

We welcome Pastor Randy 

and Bridget Holloway to our 

Homecoming service today! 

Bro. Holloway is pastor at 

Bethel Bible Baptist Church in 

Greenwood, SC.  

Tonight’s service will be held at Braswell Cattle 

Company’s ranch located at 9767 Jefferson River 

Road. We will meet at 6pm for the meal followed 

by the service. Please bring a large side dish,       

dessert, and a drink to share, the church will       

provide fried chicken. This is an outdoor service; 

dress comfortably and bring your lawn chair. Thank 

you for celebrating this special day with us! 

*if inclement weather we will meet at the church 

for a service with no meal 

We are currently looking for someone to do custodial 

work in the church. This is a part-time position. If you 

would like more information, please see Pastor               

Jennings. Resumes can be sent in to the secretary 

email or dropped off at the church office. 

We will be commemorating the Lord’s Supper on 

Sunday evening, August 30.  Please plan to attend 

and come with hearts prepared.  

Beginning Sunday, August 30th, the Teen Sunday 

School classes will be combining into one Sunday 

School class We will be meeting in the Fellowship 

Hall at 10 am. Teens will be going over the first 

lesson in a series called “Matters of the Heart." 

There will be a teen/parent meeting Sunday,           

August 30th following the Evening Service. Bro. 

Arthur will be going over the list of youth events 

for the rest of the calendar year, and will be                

discussing his ministry to you and your young         

people.  


